
WARWICK CHIPMAN 

THE ROYAL BANK BUILDING 

MONTREAL

Dear Sir Arthur

PM

thy7th yebruary, 1930

The Executive Committee has asked me to re­
quest that you write to His Excellency Lord Willingdon 
as Visitor and invite him to he the guest of the McGill 
Debating Union Society on the evening of the celebration 
of its Fiftieth Anniversary, namely, the 31st of March, 
and to attend a small dinner which would be given before 
the proceedings began.

It is proposed to have a Mock Parliament which 
would debate the following resolution: Resolved that this 
House favours the representation of the Universities in 
the Canadian House of Commons."

The Speaker would be Professor Leacock, while 
the debate would be led by a Member of the Dominion 
Cabinet, and possibly by the Leader of the Opposition 
- to be followed by two former Presidents of the Society 
on each side, and then by some Undergraduates - for all of 
which details are now being arranged.

Yours faithfully,

■

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., LL.D., 
3450 MeLavish Street,
Montreal.


